
Hello Dear RVers and Happy Campers, 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you and your family, and best 

wishes for a healthy happy and peacefull New Year!!! 

May these Winter Holidays bring you many reasons to smile. Share this 

wonderfull time of the year with those near and dear to your heart! 

We wish you the clear & peacefull sky and, sunny weather for all your 

Camping trips next year, having fun and joyfull time in your RV 

adventures.

 

We announce an opening window starting to accept inquiries for RV Rental Season 

of 2023.  

For special events, such as Festivals, Fairs and other Annual Recreational Group 

Events, there will be sent a separate email in January, with the updated RV rental 

policy.  

Great deal of 2023 - Delivery/Setup/Pickup in Sacramento and 

surrounding area will be FREE with 4 days minimum rental!!! 

We look forward to working with you again in 2023! Thank you for your 

business & we will be happy to see you in 2023! 

Joyfull Wishes from Advantage Caravans 


